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With many lives and businesses depending on air transportation today, safety in the aviation industry 
remains of paramount importance. Ensuring that Singapore adheres to international safety 
standards and best practices, CAAS continues to drive the highest standards of safety. Working 
with industry partners like you, we seek to promote a strong safety culture and embed a robust 
safety framework through greater collaboration and engagement with the aviation community.  
 
We are pleased to invite you to the next CAAS Safety Series Seminar on “Safe Transport of Lithium 
Batteries by Air”. Jointly organised by CAAS, SATS and Lufthansa Cargo, the seminar aims to 
update the industry on the significant changes to the lithium battery regulations in recent years. You 
will acquire an awareness of the inherent risk of lithium batteries and understand the requirements 
associated with the safe transport of lithium batteries by air.  
 
We look forward to your presence and active participation in the CAAS Safety Series seminar.  

 

 

 

    

 

8.30am Registration 
 

 

 

9.00am Opening Address by CAAS & SATS 
 

 

 

9.30am “Regulations on the Transport of Lithium Batteries by Air” – by Mr Ryan 
Fang, CAAS  

 

 

10.00am “To Take or not to Take” – by Mr Joe Wu, Lufthansa Cargo 
 

 

 

10.20am Tea Break 
 

 



 

10.40pm “Lithium Batteries – How do we take them Safely” - by Mr Ismail Kunju, 
SATS  

 

 

11.00pm Question & Answer Session 
 

 

 

12.00pm End of Session 
 

 

   

 

   

  

  

 

   

  

  

 

   

 

In order to better respond to your questions, we invite you to send them in advance 
to farah_izzah_ibrahim@caas.gov.sg by 26 October 2015. 

 

 

   

 

   
 

 

 

  

 

Date 
Wednesday, 28 October 2015 
 

   
  

 

Venue 
Sim Kee Boon Auditorium, Level 1  
Singapore Aviation Academy  
No 1 Aviation Drive  
Singapore 499867 
 

   

 

Who Should Attend 
Shippers, cargo agents, freight forwarders, airlines and training organisations are invited to attend. This 
seminar would also be beneficial to anyone interested in lithium batteries, and other professionals 
working in the aviation industry. 
 

   

 

Dress Code 
Office Attire/Smart Casual 
 

   

 

Registration 
There is no registration fee for this safety series seminar. Please click here to register with your name, 
designation, organisation, email and contact number. 
 

   

 

Closing Date 
Thursday, 22 October 2015 
 

   
 

 

   

 

 
About the CAAS Safety Series 
CAAS seeks to promote a strong safety culture and embed a robust safety framework through 
greater collaboration and engagement with the aviation community. The CAAS Safety Series was 
therefore launched in early 2011 as a platform to better engage the aviation industry on 
developments in safety policies and regulations as well as new initiatives from the industry. The 
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Series comprises a mix of talks, workshops or seminars on topical issues related to aviation safety. 
Please visit www.caas.gov.sg for the calendar of events. 
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